From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 08 March 2022 21:47:45

Dear Sir,

Please do not dig under Stonehenge. Let everyone see it as we drive past on the A303.

Just make the A303 a dual carriageway from where it converges just east of Stonehenge. Continue all the way
to the first roundabout near where the pigs are kept on the south side. There is no need to disrupt Stonehenge.
Just make the A303 a dual carriageway and save an awful lot of money. It would be a sacrilege to disturb
Stonehenge after 5000 years.!!

Best regards

James Cracknell





